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Mullins, South Carolina 

On the 20th of August, the Conway Museum staff took 
us on a field trip to Mullins, SC to visit and learn about 
the Tobacco Museum located in the historic Train De-
pot in downtown Mullins.  The growing, harvesting and 
selling of tobacco began in Mullins in 1894.  The Mu-
seum itself opened in 1998 in the historic Train Sta-
tion.  Needless to say the railroad was very important 
to the success of harvesting tobacco in Mullins.  I have 
some pictures that were taken that day, which you 
may find interesting.  If you are in the area any time, 
consider going yourself.  It is a good idea to call first 
for their schedule. Phone number: 1-843-464-8194. 

Yes, that is ‘me’ on the left 
checking out a tobacco 
plant. On the right early 
samples of tobacco prod-
ucts. Above on the right, 
tobacco plants drying.  
The group picture on the 
right is part of our tour 
group.  I never did smoke, 
how about you? 


